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N.	Program	–	Stephen	Woods	-	



4	
	

B.	GODORT	Committee	on	Reorganization	–	Shari	Laster	on	behalf	of	Stephanie	Braunstein	
At	last	Midwinter	two	separate	aspects	of	reorganization	for	GODORT	came	into	being.	Two	ad	
hoc	committees	were	created,	one	to	look	at	GODORT	reorganization	and	the	other	at	virtual	
meetings.		



5	
	

	



6	
	

	
Barbie	Selby	suggested	a	hybrid	-	one	virtual	and	one	face-to-face	meeting	a	year	rather	than	
two	face-to-face	each	year.		The	two	ad	hoc	committees	had	very	particular	things	to	
accomplish.		Nominating	has	been	a	virtual	committee	and	Awards	as	well.		They	are	a	good	use	
of	virtual	that	can	be	explored.	Virtual	might	be	on	task	more	than	face	to	face.	
	
Bernadine	said	in	Montana	people	in	an	institution	have	gotten	together	in	one	room	so	they	
can	be	electronically	connected	to	others	in	different	parts	of	the	state.	They	have	only	had	one	
meeting.	At	least	one	person	couldn’t	hear	this	year.	If	you	don’t	have	the	right	technology,	it’s	
frustrating	to	meet	virtually.	COL	had	productive	conference	calls	with	documents	in	front	of	
them,	but	that	was	a	small	group.		
	
It	would	be	great	if	GODORT	could	work	with	state	and	regional	groups.		
	
Simon	Healey	is	a	member	of	the	ALA	website	advisory	committee.	ALA	has	bimonthly	online	
meetings	using	a	variety	of	tools.	No	one	has	been	dropped	off.		He’ll	get	information	to	see	
what	ALA	is	using	for	virtual	conference	meetings.	
	
Shari	said	we	know	that	we’re	not	the	only	ALA	unit	working	on	this.	“Simon,	if	you	can	get	us	
what	other	options	are	available	besides	Adobe	Connect,	please	do.”	
	
Jennifer	Huck	said	SLDTF	had	a	positive	experience.	Samantha	Hager	ran	a	virtual	business	
meeting	before	ALA	since	their	meeting	time	was	taken	up	by	their	program.	They	used	Adobe	
Connect,	just	text	and	surveys	to	eliminate	options.		They	wordsmithed	using	white	board	
individual	text	boxes	where	conversations	were	happening.		They	focused	on	these	three	things.		
Shari	said	she	learned	so	much	from	how	Samantha	about	how	to	run	a	virtual	meeting.	
	
Helen	said	that	goes	to	the	need	for	training.	We	have	60	people	here,	but	600	members.	We	
need	to	find	a	way	to	engage	more	members.	
	
Andrea	Morrison	said	as	last	year's	Cataloging	Committee	chair	that	some	members	attended	
meetings	in	person	but	others	by	phone.	We	need	to	plan	for	regular	tech	help	and	training	in	
meeting	technologies.	Some	of	our	committees	may	want	to	have	discussion	forums	face-to-
face	at	conference	and	do	their	business	virtually.	We	should	think	creatively	about	how	to	have	
committees	share	a	forum	to	approve	and	move	business	forward	at	conference,	as	needed.	A	
lot	of	us	will	be	able	to	attend	in	person	less	and	less.		If	there	is	a	really	important	action	item,	
it	could	go	to	an	all	committee	meeting	to	address.	
.	
Shari	said	REGP	has	been	doing	that	for	a	few	years	now	and	it’s	worked	really	well	for	them.	
	
X.	Old	Business	
	
A.	Send	thank	you	letter	requests	to	Helen	either	before	July	3	or	after	July	28.		
B.	GODORT	now	has	a	LibGuides	account.	Contact	Helen	if	you	want	to	do	a	LibGuide.		It’s	one	
option	for	us	to	use.		Vicki	asked	if	the	LibGuide	would	be	hosted	on	the	Penn	State	server.	Shari	
said	it’s	hosted	by	Spring	Share	strictly	for	GODORT-related	business.	
C.	Helen	thanked	everyone	for	working	with	her	this	year.		Having	the	Chair-Elect	one	door	
down	was	invaluable.	
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XI.	New	Business	
Stephen	has	been	thinking	about	what	the	


